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could be achieved by standardizing economy class in the UN, as it is the case for many

Member States. In this connection, my delegation would like to pay close attention to

whether a standard for business class solely based on travel time is adequate. We look

forward to discussing this issue in the following deliberations.

In concluding, we reiterate our readiness to engage constructively


